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Foreword

Supplement 2/2008 of NUKLEONIKA was entirely de-
voted to the Conference RECENT DEVELOPMENTS 
AND APPLICATIONS OF NUCLEAR TECHNOLO-
GIES and contained 26 papers of 62 submitted for 
publication. However, some authors failed to prepare 
in time their manuscripts after referees remarks. Twelve 
papers corrected by the authors and approved by the 
reviewers were accepted for publication, a while after 
the closing date for the NUKLEONIKA issue contain-
ing proceedings of the Conference. The editor decided 
to include those papers in the regular issue and this is 
the reason why the Number 2 of Volume 54 is slightly 
untypical. 

In the opinion of most of the participants, the 
Conference achieved a noticeable success. It is worth 
reminding that the Conference gathered over a hundred 
participants from 23 countries, 160 oral and poster con-
tributions were presented and 38 papers were accepted 
and published in two issues of NUKLEONIKA. As it 
was mentioned, in the foreword to the first part of the 
proceedings, the idea of organizing such a Conference 
in the future was warmly accepted by most of the par-
ticipants. Today, it may be said that the next Conference 
will be organized in 2011. 

            Piotr Urbański 
               Guest Editor


